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Lake lot zoning

From Mary Carlson <maryjocarlson84@icloud.com>

Date Sun 5/18/2025 10:25 PM
To mczoning@venturecomm.net <mczoning@venturecomm.net>

Erin,
We are writing due to some concerns of the variance to the development of lot 5 in the Steiner’s edition.

We are looking for clarification of the exact location of the deck and house regarding lake side. The
variance states it is requesting 30 feet variance from high water. But it also states 20 feet from high
water mark. We have concerns about line of sight that maybe an issue from our property at the 20 feet

distance.
We will be present at the meeting for clarification.

Thank you
Mary and Gary Carlson

Sent from my iPhone
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